
The topic of the project is
very  important  and  relevant
to  the  current  trends,  and
the project will support and
stimulate  the  Digital
Transformation Initiatives in
Uzbekistan!
The team members of ELBA project participated in “Erasmus+
opportunities  for  institutional  cooperation”  session,
organized by National Erasmus+ Office Uzbekistan in Tashkent
State Pedagogical University, within the Erasmus+ Week 2022.
The project facts and results were welcomed by the attendants
with  a  great  interest.  The  participating  professors
highlighted that “The topic of the project is very important
and  relevant  to  the  current  trends,  and  the  project  will
support and stimulate the Digital Transformation Initiatives
in Uzbekistan”.
Moreover,  the  ELBA  project  team  members  shared  their
experiences  and  motivated  newcomers  from  the  hosting
university to step into “The amazing world of Erasmus+”.
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